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Nominate someone for a 6th 
District Landscape Award 

 
 Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs is once again looking for 6th District properties 

deserving special recognition for outstanding garden or landscaping efforts. 

 Nominate a neighbor or yourself for a property that has been especially colorful 

and/or well landscaped. 

 Alderwoman Coggs is committed to supporting and encouraging beautifying and 

improving neighborhoods. “It is important to recognize property owners who put forth 

hard work and dedication in beautifying their properties to help make our district a 

colorful, beautiful place to live,” she said. 

 Please email the name and address of the person nominated to 

mcoggs@milwaukee.gov to be considered for an award no later than August 31, 2012.  

 It is also strongly recommended that nominations include supporting (digital) 

photos. 
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